Company-Wide Retreat Announcement

Dear Team,

We are excited to announce our upcoming company-wide retreat, scheduled for March 15-17,
2024. This retreat will be held at Green Valley Resort, where we will have the opportunity to
relax, recharge, and strengthen our teamwork.

During this retreat, we will engage in various activities, workshops, and discussions aimed at
improving our collaboration and company culture. We believe this is a great opportunity for all
of us to connect outside of our usual work environment.

Please mark your calendars and stay tuned for more details regarding transportation,
accommodations, and the itinerary.

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing everyone there!
Best regards,

The Management Team



